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Maricela Hernandez

From: Susan Ellis <srellis8@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, January 12, 2023 6:33 PM
To: info
Cc: Maricela Hernandez
Subject: Followup to my comments at the Council meeting in regard to DACC

Hi.....please forward to the Mayor and Councilmembers. I do not have their email address. It 
would be helpful if you put the actual email addresses on the website rather than clicking on 
their names - that does not work with my email set up. 
 
 
Hello Mayor and Councilmembers, 
 
I hope you will take the time to read this article by Nathan Winograd. He points light on a very 
dark part of LA County Animal Control.  
 
Contract cities need to be made aware of what really goes on at LA County so-called shelters. 
 
https://nathanwinograd.substack.com/p/the-short-life-and-tragic-death-of 
 
Thanks for your time. 
 
Best regards, 
 
Susan Ellis 


